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1st September 2020  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I hope that you and your families are safe and well. I wanted to take this opportunity to share with you our plans for 

reopening in September. Since the government announced that schools are to re-open in September to all children, 

we have been working hard to facilitate this and we really appreciate your patience and continued support as we 

have worked through it. 

 

As we did when we re-opened to more children in June, we, leaders and governors, have written a detailed health 

and safety risk assessment and FAQ about re-opening which contains all the key information you need to know. 

Please take the time to read this information carefully as it explains not only how school will work on a day-to-day 

basis but also how we will be welcoming the children back into school next week.  

 

If you have any questions about the information provided or require any support, please email the school at 

admin@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk. 

 

With very best wishes,  

Orla Gibbons  

Mrs Orla Gibbons  

Headteacher  

 

Main Street, Sutton in Craven, Keighley, BD20 7JS 
Tel: 01535 632181 Email:  admin@sutton-in-

cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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